
From:
To:
Subject: Comments on NYM/2020/0349/FL - Case Officer Miss Helen Webster - Received from Mr Tom Newham at

Hartside, Harwood dale, Scarborough, Yo130la
Date: 20 July 2020 21:55:26

Our home is on the opposite bank to the proposed site of the 40m x 40m Arena.
We are not against the concept of a manège at the livery yard, but would have to object to the manège having
flood lights.
The height of the proposed poles for the lights would be at a similar height to the tree line created by the
adjoining wood (due to the slope of the land)
In the winter months when the leaves are off the trees after dark, the bank would be lit up - adversely affecting
the surrounding area/properties.
There is not sufficient natural screening to alleviate our concerns.
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